OETA

THE OKLAHOMA NETWORK

September 11, 2013

Randy Burleson

Director of Operations and Production
Cheyenne and Arapaho Tribes
Department of Education

CATV-47

200 Wolf Robe Circle

Concho, OK 73022

Dear Mr. Burleson:

We understand that you will be producing and airing programs directed especially toward
members of the Cheyenne and Arapaho Tribe. During those times of the broadcast schedule
when you will not be presenting your programming the Oklahoma Educational Television
Authority (OETA) could be rebroadcast on the system.

Our only restrictions would be that the content can not be altered and the logo continues to be on
the screen when our programming is being rebroadcast. Thank you for considering the content of
OETA.

Best wishes in this endeavor and please don’t hesitate to call if OETA can be of further
assistance.

Sincerel

D iedel
Executive Director
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